THANK YOU NOTE SCRIPT

FOR 

SENDING TO YOUR MERIT BADGE COUNSELOR

When you have been given the notification that you have successfully completed your Merit Badge, you need to:

1)  Make sure you get your Blue Card signed by your Merit Badge Counselor.

2)  Send a Thank You Note to your Counselor.  Below is a copy of a script that you could use to write your note.  It would be best for you to add a few specific notes or thoughts, as well, to add a special touch to your card.







(date here)

Dear (Mr./Mrs./Miss --  make sure you address them appropriately),


Thank you very much for helping me complete my requirements  for (include the proper name of the Merit Badge).


I appreciate your time and effort dedicated to helping Boy Scouts  attain their goals.

Sincerely,

Sign your first and last name here.

